
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you’ve had a lovely summer break and we’re looking forward to welcoming the 

children back on Monday (4th September). 

 

There are a couple of reminders to share prior to Monday’s return. 

 

In the mornings, the gates open at 8:35 am. KS1 & UKS2 are to wait on the KS2 playground, 

LKS2 & Reception are to wait on the KS1 playground. End of day collection will be from those 

same playgrounds at 3:10 pm. 

 

At the end of last term, the uniform guidance and expectations were sent out along with an 

explanation of our new approach to maintaining uniform standards. I have attached a copy 

of that letter for your reference.  

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Mrs V Farr 

Headteacher 


